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Representative Helm, 

Thank you for introducing HB 4148, the Omnibus Wildlife Bill, and for your long 

support of Oregon's fish, wildlife and natural resources. 

Thanks to the work put into crafting this thoughtful and carefully constructed 

legislation, I strongly support passage of all four parts of this bill which will help 

protect wildlife, our environment and people across Oregon by reducing wildlife 

convicts, helping stop the spread of invasive species, reducing wildlife collisions, and 

responding to wildlife disease outbreaks. 

These investments will pay long-term benefits to all Oregonians. I believe that only 

through enacting better policy, paired with volunteer conservation efforts, will we 

make the difference necessary to ensure a future that resembles the environment we 

enjoy today. 

Thank you 

Heather Kent 

 

  


